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Pupils of 
the week 

Olivia Sibly 

Charlie Murray  

Luca Sharp 

Alanna Kelly 

Honey-Leigh 

Grange 

 Elsa Hornby 

Luca Hartley  

Erin Fletcher 

Eleanor             

Halliday-Taylor  

Home                  

discussion    

questions                   

Stan asked…If 

you were offered 

the chance to be 

able to change 

everything you 

touched into gold, 

what would you 

do?  

 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

We are still using Microsoft Teams as a method of communication and to share and receive homework.                           

It’s been lovely to walk around school this week and hear the buzz of excited         

children, eager to start their new topics, learning through fun and collaboration.   

Year Six children have begun rehearsals for their end of Roseberry production, 

which will be released on film at the end of term. I can’t wait to see it! Mrs Channing                                        

Cricketing success!                                                                                                

We were delighted when Alex Davis was chosen to play cricket for the  

North Yorkshire Under 11’s team. He captained the team during their 

most recent match and was asked to go to trials to see if he could be 

selected to play for Yorkshire. I am excited to reveal that Alex was                  

successful during the trials and, consequently, has been selected and 

will play for Yorkshire in the Under 11 team.                                                                                

Congratulations, Alex! This is a massive achievement and we feel very proud of you! 

Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              

This week, our lunchtime award goes Lincoln 

Clemmit for lovely manners and trying really hard 

to do the right thing. What a superstar ! 

Big Bee Challenge 
The Big Bee Challenge is Radio 2’s brand new competi-
tion for children in partnership with the Royal Horticultural       
Society. It’s a fun and creative way to learn more about 
bees and other insects that help provide much of the food 
we eat, and are essential for a healthy environment. 

If you are between the ages of 6 and 12, we want you to design a bright, buzzy     
garden that will attract bees and other pollinating insects. The winner’s design will be 
built by the RHS at an NHS Trust site which is used by children and young people 
with mental health needs. 

The lucky winner will be invited to open the garden at an outside broadcast of The 
Zoe Ball Breakfast Show on Friday 20 August 2021! You will meet loads of guests, 
receive a professional illustration of your garden design and go home with a box of 
goodies to help turn your own outside space into a wonderland for bees.                   
To enter, visit the BBC Radio 2 website!  

This week, we welcomed Mikey back into Year Six. It 
was so lovely to see his smiley face!  I know that he’s 

had lots of fun catching up with his friends. 

Watch out! There’s 

headlice about! Please 

check your child’s hair 

and treat accordingly. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/sounds/brand/b08h8z5t
https://www.bbc.co.uk/sounds/brand/b08h8z5t


If you are struggling to access Teams at home, please don’t hesitate to ask us for help!               

       Keeping safe in the sun!                                                                                                 
It’s been lovely to  experience sunny weather but we must remember 
that we need to keep safe in the sun, children! Please ask a grown up 

to help you to apply sun cream before you come to school. Please 
also remember to bring a sun hat and a water bottle to school.                                                               

We have lots of space to play, but not much shade during sunny 
weather.    

  Act of Kindness                                                                                                              
This week’s award goes to Jake Wright. He has been raising money for people less       

fortunate than himself and was recently rewarded for his efforts by being invited to play 
cricket with Clive Smith OBE and English international, Chris Lewis! Lilly-Mae Parker also 

deserves this award for being really kind to Martha, sharing her ball with her. 

Cycling to school 

We have a school rule that children may only cycle to school 
if they have passed their Bikebility course (Y6 children) or 

they are cycling with an adult.                                                           
We also insist that children riding bikes to school wear a hel-

met. We have this rule to try to keep everyone safe and 
thank you for your support. 

Global Council top tip!     

  In order to save water  when cleaning your teeth, turn off the tap whilst brushing! 

Clubs 

Football team 

(free) 

Wednesday  

3.20pm - 4.20pm 

Mark Shimwell 

Mrs Davies’ class and 

Mrs Murton’s class 

Athletics 

(free) 

Thursday  

12.00 - 12.30pm 

Mrs Davis 

Mrs Davies’ class and 

Mrs Murton’s class 

Gardening 

(free) 

Thursday 

3.10pm - 4.30pm 

Miss Tucker 

Mr Bourne’s class 

Sports 

(Charge applies) 

Friday 

3.00pm - 4.00pm 

Mark Shimwell 

Mrs Gilpin’s class and 

Mrs Kearns’ class 

This week, we welcomed Mrs Gilpin into our Roseberry 

family. Mrs Gilpin will be teaching our gorgeous Year 

One class until the end of the summer term. I know she 

has lots of lovely learning experiences planned for the         

children (including a Royal tea party!) and has already 

been impressed with their super attitude to learning! 

Children have missed lots of schooling 
this year -  please don’t let them miss 

any more! 
Please remember that holidays during 

term time are not permitted and cannot be 
authorised unless there are exceptional 

circumstances. Thank you! 

Please help us to keep everyone safe!                                                                      

Please remember that 

we still require adults on 

our school site (including        

outdoors) to wear face 

coverings, even if they 

have been vaccinated.                                             

Thank you for your     

support and                             

co-operation! 


